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Bowling Event This Weekend
A couple of times each year, Hotlanta Squares members and their 
guests like to gather for a non-dancing social event. It provides an 
opportunity to socialize in a relaxing atmosphere that does not center 
on dancing (although the subject is likely to come up in conversation). 
This Saturday, May 20th, we will be having one of these events.

We will be meeting at Funtime Bowl in Northeast Plaza from 4:00pm 
until 6:00pm. The address is 3285 Buford Highway, Atlanta, GA 
30329.

Following the bowling, please join us for dinner at El Potro Mexican 
Restaurant at 6:30pm. That address is 3396 Buford Highway, 
Atlanta, GA 30329

Here is a great opportunity to show off your bowling talents to your 
square dancing friends. New dance students are invited to attend as 
well. This is a great chance to get to know the members of the club in 
a different setting.



April Dance A Great Success
Guest caller Lenny Newberry and his lovely wife Margaret from 
Fruitland, FL provided the entertainment for our “Swing, Slip and 
Slither Into Spring” dance on Saturday, April 22nd at City of Light.  
Several squares were in attendance and a good time was had by 
all.



Quilt To Be Raffled for PDP 2018
Long-time Hotlanta Squares Member Clara Cheesbro has donated yet 
another fabulous hand-made quilt to be raffled at our 2018 
Promenade Down Peachtree fly-in event. The beautiful, finely detailed 
quilt carries out the colors and theme of the Mardi-Gras themed 
event, Carnival.

The club is extremely grateful and lucky to have a talented and 
generous member like Clara.



Brad McCurdy – April 2nd

Endsley Real – April 7 th

Kate Bennison – April 12th

An Qi – April 12 th

Glen Rodgerson – April 23 rd

John Bennison – April 24th  
Deanna Palumbo – April 24 th



New Members 
Welcomed

Hotlanta Squares 
President Clara Welch 
presented badges to 
Seth Tepfer and Pam 
Eidson on May 8th. Seth 
and Pam have been 
attending Mainstream 
and Plus classes since 
the January Open 
House. They are 
experienced dancers 
and were allowed to join 
the club without 
completing the class.

Mainstream Graduation Set For 
June 12th

The Hotlanta Squares Board has set the 
date of June 12th for the Graduation 
Ceremony for the Spring Mainstream 
Class. The remaining Monday classes 
leading up to June 12th will begin at 
7:00pm rather than the usual start time 
of 7:30.

Board Positions To Be Filled at Annual Meeting
Three board positions, Events Coordinator, Treasurer and Vice 
President are up for renewal at this year’s annual meeting which is 
scheduled for June 19th. The Events Coordinator and Treasurer serve 
2-year terms. The Vice-President serves one year as Vice-President 
and then ascends to President for one year and finally to President-
Emeritus for one year for a total board commitment of three years. If 
you or someone you know are interested in serving on the board, 
please contact Clara Welch or one of the other board members as 
soon as possible. Also, look for an email detailing proposed changes 
to the club bylaws that the board has voted to recommend. These 
will be voted on by the club membership at the annual meeting.



Clara Welch – May 6th

Rob Hayes – May 7th

Eddie
 Bish

op – 
May 13

th

Dave Tillis – May 18th

Mark S
nider 

– May 25
th

Neil Kalin – May 29th





www.hotlantasquares.org
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